
With the Hectic Holiday Season quickly approaching,  

please join us to give thanks  

for this year’s beautiful beach gatherings with both  

old and new friends! 

Might you consider getting together for one last quiet and peaceful day at the beach before 

winter sets in. 

On November 12, relax in the serene setting of Sand Key Beach Park before joining a 

bustling, boisterous bunch for the Thanksgiving holiday. 

Keep in mind we may not see this beautiful scenery again until March or feel the warmth 

of these waters again outside of your shower. 

Come and say goodbye to one of their local residents. 

So before all the hectic holiday shopping and creative cooking begins, take one more 

day to remember one of the major reasons why you moved to Florida.   

And while we can’t predict what the temperature may be, we do promise that our buses 

will not be slowed down by snow or ice. 

However, as always, we’ll be monitoring the weather and red tide situations. 

For dinner, you’ll have your choice of the adjacent Bahama Breeze or                                            

The Cheesecake Factory in the Brandon Town Center.   

Because this beach is fairly wide (as shown in the first picture above), you may want to 

reserve (and pay in advance for) the following: 

 

Two chairs and an umbrella $20     ________ 

One chair  $ 10    _________ 

One umbrella  $15 (too much!)     ________ 

 

 

 


